
Courageous Advocate 

Jessica Long - Paralympic Swimmer 

"I want you to embrace who God made you 

to be. Love every part of yourself, flaws and 

all. Shine bright and never give up on your 

dreams"  

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

17th September 2021 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 

11th Oct– Open Evening 4:00-6:15pm  

21st Oct – Nasal Flu Vaccines 

22nd  Oct– Break Up for Half Term 

2nd Nov – Back to School  

 

Certificates and Awards 

 

Curriculum Certificate 

Jordan and Molly 

Christian Value/Certificate 

Zachary and Daisy 

 

Raw Milk 

In the week beginning the 27th 

September we plan on using raw 

milk to make our own butter.  

If you would prefer for your 

child not to eat the butter made 

from raw milk, please let us 

know before this date. 

 Getting to Know You… 

We have had fun settling into school life 

again and getting to know each other. I 

think it has been a bit of a shock to the sys-

tem for a few of us….but hopefully a  

pleasant one for most! 

It was great to meet some of you at ‘Meet 

the Teacher’. For those of you who were 

unable to make it you have hopefully found 

the information that has been sent home. If 

you would like to meet to chat at any point 

we will be available every Monday 3:15-

3:30pm for Open Door. Or feel free to 

make a telephone appointment. 

 


